Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Norman Madsen <normadsn@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 8:04 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor curtain

Hi Mr Barnes

We are so taken that the decision to spend so much (amount not known) money on an unproven scheme to lower water
temps downstream and run the very great risk of allowing Lake Almanor to become another 'Clear Lake' with its
turbidity and algae. Lake Almanor is already showing signs of turbidity and warm water grasses.

This proposal could spell the end of California's beautiful Lake Almanor.

Norm Madsen

1296 Hagen Rd

Napa, Calif 94558
normadsn@hotmail.com




